
Corporate Review Department
Information Management Section
PO Box 9
Laburnum Road
Wakefield
WF1 3QP

Tel : 01924 292486 / 292202 / 292719
Fax : 01924 292726
Email : xxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xxxxxx.xx
Website : www.westyorkshire.police.uk

Monday 29 November 2010

Dear Mr ?,

Freedom of Information Reference: Our ref: FOI-20101/195775

Thank you for your email dated and received by my office on the 29 November 2010.

You have requested the following information under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act

2000:

Subject : Freedom of Information request - NICHE computer system

Body : Dear West Yorkshire Police,

1. Please provide details of the level and amount of training

provided to police officers, PCSOs and supervisors in the use of

the NICHE system.

2. Please provide details of any access levels required to access

various parts of the system e.g. intelligence which the force may

not wish to be accessed in case it may compromise an ongoing

investigation.

Yours faithfully,

Independent Police Support Group

Received On : Sat Nov 27 13:01:19 GMT 2010

Your request will now be considered and you will receive a response within the statutory timescale of

20 working days as defined by the Act, subject to the information not being exempt. In some

circumstances West Yorkshire Police may be unable to achieve this deadline. If this is likely you will

be informed at the earliest opportunity. If you no longer require the information, please inform us



at your earliest convenience.

The information supplied in connection with this application will be used for the purpose of the

administering of this request and to ensure the accuracy of Police systems.

Yours sincerely,

Janette Mitchell

Freedom of Information Project Officer

pp

Steven Harding

Head of Information Management

The West Yorkshire Police in complying with their statutory duty under section 1 and 11 of the

Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not breach the Copyright,

Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the copyright owner of the enclosed

information will continue to be protected by law. Applications for the copyright owner's written

permission to reproduce any part of the attached information should be addressed to The Force

Solicitor, West Yorkshire Police, Headquarters, PO Box 9, Laburnum Road, Wakefield WF1 3QP.


